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I strongly support Oregon House Bill 210, a forward-thinking piece of legislation that 

strengthens the integrity and accessibility of our electoral process. By establishing in-

person voting on Election Day as the standard method and requiring valid 

government-issued identification to vote or request a ballot, HB 210 takes critical 

steps to modernize Oregon’s elections while ensuring they remain secure and 

trustworthy. This bill strikes a thoughtful balance, enhancing voter confidence by 

safeguarding against fraud and maintaining a clear, verifiable system. Oregonians 

deserve an electoral process that is both accessible and reliable, and HB 210 

delivers on that promise. I urge lawmakers to pass this legislation to protect the 

sanctity of our democracy for future generations. 

 


